
From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: "dlwilsey@earthlink.net"
Subject: RE: GF Public Library Board
Date: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 8:48:20 AM

Good Morning – thank you for submitting written public comments.  Your comments will be shared with the
Commission.  However, they came in after the noon deadline to be considered by the Commission prior to the
discussion and vote on agenda item 6 last evening. 

Best regards,

Lisa Kunz
City Clerk/Records Manager
Civic Center Room 204
406.455.8451

-----Original Message-----
From: dlwilsey@earthlink.net <dlwilsey@earthlink.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 3:25 PM
To: commission <commission@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: GF Public Library Board

It is my understanding that this evening the City Commission will be considering the nomination of a qualified
candidate to the Great Falls Public Library Board.

I recommend that you choose someone who has a positive attitude for the library, such as Bob Kelly, Sandor
Hopkins or Ashlynn Maczko..

Thank you,

David L. Wilsey
317 Flood Rd
Great Falls, MT 59404
406-799-3172
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From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: "Kenton Miller"
Subject: RE: library board
Date: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 8:48:04 AM

Good Morning – thank you for submitting written public comments.  Your comments will be shared
with the Commission.  However, they came in after the noon deadline to be considered by the
Commission prior to the discussion and vote on agenda item 6 last evening. 
 
Best regards,
 

Lisa Kunz

City Clerk/Records Manager
Civic Center Room 204
406.455.8451
 
 
From: Kenton Miller <kmrental80@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 3:27 PM
To: commission <commission@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: library board
 
I recommend & suggest Bob Kelly as the new board member in place of Noelle Johnson.
 
Kenton
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From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: "Phil Scriver"
Subject: RE: Library Board
Date: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 8:47:47 AM

Good Morning – thank you for submitting written public comments.  Your comments will be shared
with the Commission.  However, they came in after the noon deadline to be considered by the
Commission prior to the discussion and vote on agenda item 6 last evening. 
 
Best regards,
 

Lisa Kunz

City Clerk/Records Manager
Civic Center Room 204
406.455.8451
 
 
 
From: Phil Scriver <philscriver.writer@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 5:02 PM
To: commission <commission@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: Library Board
 
Please consider appointing Bob Kelly to a 5 year term on the Great Falls Library Board.  I
believe you will find his credentials and experience make him very qualified for the job.
 
Thank you
 
Phil Scriver
1104 Ave C NW
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